
 

February 2, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Sharon Schwartz, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwartz: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2175 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2175 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2175 would make a change to a provision of the Pet Animal Act.  The bill would 

prohibit the use of carbon monoxide chambers for the purpose of euthanizing dogs and cats.  

Current law requires the use of only the most current, approved euthanasia methods established 

by the American Veterinary Medical Association panel on euthanasia. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Agriculture indicates that the bill would have no fiscal effect 

for the Department. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Justin Law, Agriculture  


